
 

 

Instructions  

of the Director General of the Customs Authority  

No. (8) for the year 2022 

 

Within the framework of the follow up of the performance of work at the customs sites and 

logistics centers operating under the one-window system. 

 

Given what has been noticed from the complaints of some of the supervisory authorities of 

delay of arrival of the results of the inspection and the conformity filed by the customs 

employees at the inspection yards on Nafeza platform which would negatively affect the rates 

of the release time and in support of the exerted efforts for decreasing the rates of the release 

time for cargoes at ports and customs points.  

 

Therefore, it is highly alerted on the employees of the Customs at the inspection zones to 

commit to upload the results of the inspection related to each customs statement on Nafeza 

platform through the devices used for that purpose at once and as soon as they are finished with 

them without waiting till the end of the day. It is prohibited to postpone filing of same till the 

next day to enable the inspection authorities to continue their procedures without delay. 

 

Provided that the customs coordinators at each site shall follow up the execution of these 

instructions and ascertain commitment to same.  

 

These instructions shall be minutely implemented and whoever is in violation shall be 

subject to disciplinary action.  

 

Director General of the Customs Authority 

 

(Elshahat Ghatwary) 

 

Issued on 21/1/2022 


